
Hello, 
 
Kimberly-Clark requests that you update your company profile on Coupa. This information is required so 
they can transact with you electronically. 
 
Please review your company profile carefully and update any information as appropriate. This includes 
general company information, company contacts, bank and tax information, and supplier diversity. 
  
We appreciate your attention to this important request from Kimberly-Clark. 
 
Use the "Update Profile" button to respond or decline. 
 
Kimberly-Clark suppliers can request assistance via our ChatBot Procuree, linked here. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kimberly-Clark Corporation 

 


